
Subject: FW: Maintain Current Service area boundaries! 

From: Sharon Gorman [mailto:sharonmtgorman@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 12:36 PM 
To: G_Notify_AssemblyCierk <G Notify AssemblyCierk@kpb.us> 
Subject: Maintain C~rrent Service area boundaries! 

Dear Assembly Members, 

I think it is imperative to retain current boundaries. My biggest concern is that Dr Sarah Spencer, who is a great 
asset to the Ninilchik Clinic, would not be available to see clients there if the boundaries were changed. 

As a health care provider in Homer, I know she is very important to the Clinic and it would be a great loss if she 
were not there. 

Thank You. 

Sharon Gorman, ANP 
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